
(3.24.20 IMPORTANT Announcement from NYS DHSES on FEMA Public Assistance/Disaster 

Grant Funding by Brown & Weinraub Healthcare Team) 

The NYS Division of Homeland Security and Emergency Services will be conducting a 

series of briefings regarding the federal funding from the Federal Emergency Management 

Agency (FEMA) that may be available under the COVID-19 major disaster 

declaration. The briefing will provide state agencies and authorities, local governments and 

private non-profits guidance on the eligibility standards for being an applicant under a FEMA 

disaster grant and what types of activities are reimbursable under this current declaration. 

Emergency medical care (diagnosis or treatment of mental or physical injury or disease) private 

non-profits that may be eligible for reimbursement include: 

 Clinics 

 Facilities that provide in-patient care for convalescent or chronic disease patients 

 Hospices and nursing homes 

 Hospitals and related facilities, including: 

 Central service facilities operated in connection with hospitals 

 Extended-care facilities 

 Facilities related to programs for home health services 

 Laboratories 

 Self-care units 

 Storage, administration, and record areas 

 Long-term care facilities 

 Outpatient facilities 

 Rehabilitation centers that provide medical 

FEMA makes the final determination on applicant eligibility for private non-profits. The 

briefing schedule and more information can be found in the attached document. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001zIe-91zwk093Ixd-TwVB6ijYATQA_bV3IvN_Eew35nbt2zOnyjTrot4GI-Ls8-5ehJYTXr5luzNzFa-OAFLYGIDItHfUibj2uYux_FR0-ZsZIacNqrr8WBzfiTuOogLaN6FXBU_qLKaS_SwMeKCOC0R6TJ9GsCn-uY4fhPGfAMlg_HkULspH1qRl4pBBqkOr9I2ODczhoifsaPCT9SZU4_B0kB3wAT8NHqBk7biczr4=&c=fMnrrTZ5Ocrvy3DS6K-lEJtY1bl9BDLdScRKUrdJlShPUKeiQIQ24w==&ch=qbc1wMB1K95OE7eLkM5efFZp5r-pjxgtBvEpSYXEMgNbwB0GYjtc-A==

